
From: Vanessa Owen  

Sent: Friday, 30 August 2019 11:16 AM 

To: Katelyn Symington <Katelyn.Symington@planning.nsw.gov.au> 

Cc: Sheelagh Laguna <Sheelagh.Laguna@planning.nsw.gov.au>; Steven Cox 

<Steven.Cox@environment.nsw.gov.au> 

Subject: RE: Question regarding Teralba Waste Facility MOD 1 (MP08_0079) 

 

Hi Kate, 

Thanks for your reply. 

It looks like the BCD does not need to make any further comments for Teralba Waste Facility MOD 1, 

however let us know if you require anything further,  

 

Regards 

Vanessa 

 

Vanessa Owen 

Senior Regional Biodiversity Conservation Officer 

 

Biodiversity and Conservation Division | Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 

T 02 4927 3116 |  E vanessa.owen@environment.nsw.gov.au  

Level 4, 26 Honeysuckle Drive, Newcastle, NSW 2300 

www.dpie.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge 

the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful 

and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which 

Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically. 
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